[Date]
Dear [Name of recipient],
My name is [name].  I am the [Guardian ad Litem (GAL) OR Counsel for Youth (CFY)] [appointed by the (Name of the City or County Court) to represent the best interests of the Child/ren or Youth Name(s) OR assigned by the Office of the Child’s Representative (OCR) to represent the direct interests of the Child/Youth (Name).  
[Name of CC] is a Case Consultant (CC) working with me on [Name(s) of Child/ren or Youth’s case]. As an agent of my office, [and as a person specified to be an agent of my office in the court’s appointment order], [Name of CC] has access to information and documents I am entitled to as a [GAL or CFY]. As part of their work, [Name of CC] will speak, visit, and/or meet with [Name(s) of Child/ren or Youth] and other involved parties and persons.
If you have any questions about my role or [Name of CC]’s work on this case, please feel free to call or email me.  
Sincerely,
[Your Name]
[Provide contact information]
7/29/2022

